
NEOkla Club Meeting   April 10, 2018 
 
Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Todd 
Swain – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike 
Tritt, and George Walker.  The minutes of the March meeting and the treasurer’s 
report were approved as presented. 
 
 
Solo Report – Jeff Maize: The next event will be Sunday, April 15, at the 
Fairgrounds. 
 
Road Racing – Betty Martin and Neil Cox: There were 138 cars entered in the 
Hallett Super Tour held last weekend.  Many thanks to everybody who 
participated as workers and drivers.  The September event at Hallett will include 
a Time Trials segment which will be a part of the divisional Club Trials Series.  
We will run the track backwards. 
 
Road Rally - Garry Deaton: Next event – April 22 beginning at the Osage 
Casino in Skiatook.  Registration is available online. 
 
Old Business:  
 
Betty Martin asked for an additional $100.00 above the amount approved last 
month for NEOkla decals, for a total of $300.00.  Neil Cox moved to approve this 
amount.  Todd Swain seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
New Business:  
 
James Stowers asked about getting new t-shirts for autocross.  This will be 
looked into. 
 
The requirements for a location for a street survival school were discussed.  
Ways of approaching potential sites were discussed. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
 


